
School Newsletter 

 

                

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                        

 

 
             

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Wonderland – Wear Blue/  Hats/Scarves 

 

 

 

Lunch:  Chicken Sticks, Beaked Beans, Corn, Fruit – 
Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick 
& EZ Jammer   
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Lunch: Spaghetti & Meatballs, Garlic Bread, Mixed Vegetables, Fruit – 

Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick 

& EZ Jammer   
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Christmas Spirit – Wear Red/Green 

 

 

Lunch: Ravioli, Wheat Roll, Mixed Vegetables, Fruit - 

Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick 

& EZ Jammer   
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Week of December 14, 2020 
 

 

Dec. 17 

Banking Day 

Dec. 21 – Jan. 1 

No School – Christmas Break 

Jan. 7 

Banking Day 

Jan. 8 

Chip Day 

Jan. 15 

½ Day of School – End of Semester 

Jan. 18 

No School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Break 
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Lunch:  Chicken Sandwich, Mashed Potatoes, Mixed Vegetables, Fruit -  

Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick 

& EZ Jammer   
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Spirit Day – Wear your Eagle colors proudly! 

Banking Day 

 

Lunch: Pizza, Salad, Fruit (Lucky Tray Day) - 

Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick 

& EZ Jammer   

 

 All Decked Out – Be Creative!  

 

 

Lunch: Hamburger Gravy, Buttered Noodles, Carrots, Fruit –  

Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick 

& EZ Jammer   
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Finish your last minute 

Christmas shopping and buy 

Scrip gift cards from our 

current stock in the Parish 

Office! For every card 

purchased, AACS gets a 

portion of the sale. Call or 

stop in the Parish Office 

(662-6861) to purchase or 

see what cards are available.  

Thanks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Auburn Area Catholic School 
www.auburnacschool.org 

114 W. Midland Rd., Auburn, MI  

48611 

989-662-6431  Fax:989-662-3391 

cswitalski@auburnac.org 

schooloffice@auburnac.org 
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Mission Statement 

Auburn Area Catholic School, with our parishes and families as partners, empowers each student along their                                  

academic journey to develop their God-given talents and to become a lifelong disciple of Christ. 

 

 

The lunch program has really gone over well with the children 

this year.  Last month, over a total of 17 days, we served 941 

meals to the students at school.  There are two shining lights 

to everything going on now; one, the lunch program and 

feeding kids, two, the fact that we have been able to remain in 

person.  You get most of the credit on that front, because 

without you paying extra attention to your children and 

making reasonable choices socially, we would not be able to 

stay in school.  So, kudos to all of you!! 

I have decided to highlight a different volunteer each and 

every month for the rest of the year.  I have included all of the 

PTO, School Committee, and Library helpers in a bucket and 

will draw one for that month.  This month I drew Ashley 

Bock.  Ashley has served as the President of our PTO 

organization at school.  While that is already a lot to take on, 

she also has spent time selling SCRIP on the weekends,  

serving as a room parent for 2nd grade, running the Little 

Caesar’s fundraiser, taking cans back from the can drive, and 

shopping for all of the administrative Christmas presents.  

Ashley has been a great asset to the school, even before 

serving as PTO president.  Thank you Ashley for everything 

you do!   

Clark Switalski 

 

 

 

                                                                                                         

 

                          

                               

 

 

 

                          

                               

                                                                                                

                                            

 

 

        

     

           

 
 

 

3rd Sunday of Advent 

GOSPEL:  John 1:6-8, 23-28 

 
We are so close to the birth of Jesus, we 
begin to rejoice! We light the 3rd candle 
on the Advent wreath, reminding us of 
that joy.  Once again, we encounter 
John the Baptist, who acknowledged 
that he is not the light (the Messiah), 
but that he came to testify to the light 
so that many would believe through 
him.  We are also called to reflect the 
light of Christ by our words and actions.  
Though we are unworthy, as John was, 
we are called to be light to each other in 
all that we say and do. 

Help your children carefully and safely 
place a lit candle in front of a mirror.  
Notice and discuss the differences 
between the actual light and the light in 
the reflection. Write a list of Jesus’ 
qualities and actions.  Then make a list 
of how you could reflect those same 
qualities and imitate those actions.  
Near the end of the week, have your 
children draw a side profile of 
themselves facing Jesus.  How can we 
reflect and follow Jesus in our lives? 

 

 

 

 


